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focused on your vision
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Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide
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NEED HELP?
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THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
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TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante
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May 2023 2022 Diff
Last Wkd $ 02,072 $ 05,982 � $
Mth Total $ 28,911 $ 12,868 � $ 3,957

Did you know that no one is turned away 
from ShareLife-funded agencies due to 
inability to pay? This is all thanks to your 
generosity to our annual appeal. It is through 
your support that ShareLife agencies are 
able to help the most vulnerable in our 
community and around the world. 
Thus far we have raised $29,000 toward 
our goal of  $46,000. Please give at the 
parish using a ShareLife envelope or online 
through our parish website.

The Catholic Charismatic Renewal 
Council of  Toronto and the iv24 
team invite Young Adults for an in-
person night of  deep encounter with 
the Holy Spirit through worship, 
Adoration and a powerful message by 
Fr. Matthias Amuzu. 
This is a free event, 
however please RSVP by 
scanning the code or visiting

.

Share discussions in a safe, welcoming and 
non-judgmental online forum or listen to 
featured speakers.  Visit 'cfstoronto.com/
new-beginnings' to view all programs and 
learn more.
• June 14: Bereavement Support 
• June 15: Separated/Divorced Support

Facilitated by Fr. Tom Rosica, CSB, this day of  refl ection, ending with the celebration 
of  Mass, aims to provide parents of  LGBT young adults with the opportunity to meet 
and interact with other parents, refl ect and discuss concerns, learn about resources, 
strengthen their love, and grow closer to God.  Within a relaxed and supportive 
environment, parents will be able to share their stories, listen to presentations from 
an experienced Catholic priest, refl ect on the gifts and talents of  their children, and 
participate in group discussions. For more information or to register, contact Mike 
Hyland at 647-296-2499. A suggested offering of  $65 per person includes lunch.

The parish's Social Committee will host a 
Coffee Social on the weekend of  June 3rd 
& 4th, following each Mass, in our parish 
hall. All are welcome and encouraged to 
stop by for coffee, tea or a sweet treat, and 
stay for friendly conversations with fellow 
parishioners! Anyone wishing to volunteer 
by helping to host or baking goodies to 
share, are asked to contact the parish offi ce.

A silent Ignatian weekend retreat for young 
professionals, aged 19-39, that will help 
deepen your relationship with God, to grow 
in knowledge of  God’s desires for your 
life. Open to men and women. Facilitated 
by Fr. John O’Brien, SJ. Suggested 
offering $245 per person. This includes 
2 night’s accommodation, 
meals, program and spiritual 
direction. To register visit 

. 

Giuliana Marrelli

4:30 pm ♦ The Marrelli Family

8:30 am ♦ Zocima Fernandez Dulay
11:00 am ♦ For the People

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

5:00 pm ♦ Pamela Karen Bermejo

5:00 pm ♦ Gail Ann Ferguson on 
her 75th Birthday

Curious about the building's architecture 
and beautiful artwork, the connection to the 
Irish and the tragic epidemics, or the historic 
importance of  the Parish within Toronto 
and why it is now a Basilica?  Self-guided 
tour booklets are available or speak to one 
of  the ushers after the 11 am Sunday Mass 
about a guided journey through the church. 

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  Want 
to collect miles or points on your credit card?  
A single or monthly donation through your 
credit card is a great option.  Tax receipts are 
issued immediately for a single donation and 
at the end of  the year for a recurring gift.  
Select the Donate button at stpaulsbasilica.
archtoronto.org or scan the QR code.  Please 
ensure that “St. Paul’s Basilica, 
Toronto” is selected from the 
Parish drop down menu when 
signing up.
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About 25 years ago when I 
was a young pastor at Precious 
Blood Parish in Scarborough, 
I received a rather unusual 
associate pastor.  Fr. Larry 
Saldanha had come to Toronto 
from Lahore, Pakistan, and 
like many newly arrived 
priests, was getting oriented 
to ministry in a very different 
context from the one he knew 
back home.  He had a rich 
variety of  experience, having 
been rector of  the national 
seminary in Pakistan and the 
communications director 
for the Pakistani bishops.  I 
enjoyed having him at the 
parish.  I certainly learned 
from him and I hope he 
learned a few things from 
me.  After a couple of  years, 
we had a great surprise.  The 
long arm of  the Vatican had 
noticed Fr. Larry. The Holy 
Father wished to name him 
the Archbishop of  Lahore.  
It was marvellous to see how 
Fr. Larry accepted going back 
home, leaving his siblings 
who were already established 
here in Canada and returning 
to lead the local church in a 
very challenging context.  He 
chose as his motto:  Heralds 
of  Hope.  With half  a million 
Catholics in a sea of  29 
million Muslims, how was 
Archbishop Larry happily able to make this his motto? 
When we read the Acts of  the Apostles, we can follow how 
the apostles proclaimed Christ while also striving to live 
peaceably, fi rst among themselves and, as much as possible, with 
the surrounding society which was not friendly to their new 
faith.  Sometimes we look at this approach as some kind of  
compromise, but it is truly important that we live the Christian 
life.  As St. Paul teaches, there are a variety of  gifts.  These result 
in varied vocations, including the Church’s long track record of  
caring for everyone.  When I received my letter of  appointment 
as pastor it appointed me to the care of  souls.  That includes not 

only my registered parishioners, 
but every soul in the territory 
of  my parish.  I am to be a 
father to them in the name of  
the bishop.  
Archbishop Larry served his 
people in Lahore for almost a 
decade and managed to come 
home to Canada safely to be 
with his siblings again.  There 
were some violent incidents, 
including the bombing of  a 
school, through which he had 
to be the shepherd of  his fl ock.  
He met these with the same 
dignity and secure faith that I 
had seen when he was working 
with our First Communion 
children and parents.  
The Holy Spirit is by no 
means abandoning us in this 
increasingly secular world that 
is suspicious of  religion.  There 
is a way both to evangelize, and 
to care for this much divided 
world of  ours.  Like the apostles, 
and the early communities of  
Christian believers, it will be 
as much by how we live, as by 
our words, that Christ becomes 
known and welcomed.  The 
apostles and many other early 
believers paid the price of  
rejection.  Happily living out 
our particular vocations, the 
price most of  will have to pay, 
will be relatively small.

In Christ,

Archbishop Lawrence John Saldanha
Archbishop Emeritus of  the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of  Lahore, Pakistan
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very challenging context.  He 
chose as his motto:  Heralds 
of  Hope.  With half  a million 
Catholics in a sea of  29 
million Muslims, how was 
Archbishop Larry happily able to make this his motto? 
When we read the Acts of  the Apostles, we can follow how 
the apostles proclaimed Christ while also striving to live 
peaceably, fi rst among themselves and, as much as possible, with 
the surrounding society which was not friendly to their new 
faith.  Sometimes we look at this approach as some kind of  
compromise, but it is truly important that we live the Christian 
life.  As St. Paul teaches, there are a variety of  gifts.  These result 
in varied vocations, including the Church’s long track record of  
caring for everyone.  When I received my letter of  appointment 
as pastor it appointed me to the care of  souls.  That includes not 

only my registered parishioners, 
but every soul in the territory 
of  my parish.  I am to be a 
father to them in the name of  
the bishop.  
Archbishop Larry served his 
people in Lahore for almost a 
decade and managed to come 
home to Canada safely to be 
with his siblings again.  There 
were some violent incidents, 
including the bombing of  a 
school, through which he had 
to be the shepherd of  his fl ock.  
He met these with the same 
dignity and secure faith that I 
had seen when he was working 
with our First Communion 
children and parents.  
The Holy Spirit is by no 
means abandoning us in this 
increasingly secular world that 
is suspicious of  religion.  There 
is a way both to evangelize, and 
to care for this much divided 
world of  ours.  Like the apostles, 
and the early communities of  
Christian believers, it will be 
as much by how we live, as by 
our words, that Christ becomes 
known and welcomed.  The 
apostles and many other early 
believers paid the price of  
rejection.  Happily living out 
our particular vocations, the 
price most of  will have to pay, 
will be relatively small.

In Christ,

Archbishop Lawrence John Saldanha
Archbishop Emeritus of  the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of  Lahore, Pakistan
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